
 

 
 
 
 

 
Parent Curriculum Workshops Term 2 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Cambridge Gardens Public School is a community in which teachers and parents work together for 
the learning needs of our students. We have recently had a shift in education and a focus on 
fundamental learning strategies with the implementation of new K-2 English and Mathematics 
curriculum in 2023. As a result, we would like to provide parents with the opportunity to 
participate in Stage based workshops for K-2. The aim of these workshops will be to inform parents 
of some of the strategies we are implementing at our school and give some practical ideas parents 
can implement at home with their children. The focus will be early reading and number skills. 
 
Each stage workshop will run from 12.30pm for approximately 45 minutes. There will be 15 
minutes at the conclusion of the workshop for parents to have some light refreshments. Then have 
a chat with our teachers and other parents as open classrooms for each stage will follow directly 
after at 1.30pm. The workshops will be held in the library. We would appreciate if students and 
younger siblings do not attend the workshops. Please indicate below if you will be attending so we 
can cater for the correct number of parents. 
 
The workshops: 
 
Stage 1 Workshop – Monday 8th May 2023 
 
Kindergarten Workshop - Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one or more of our workshops over the coming weeks. 
 
Adam Wynn     Shanan Wood and Laura Williams 
Principal     Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Return Slip: (please tick the box and return this section if you will be attending the session) 
 
□ I will be attending the Stage 1 Workshop on the 8th May 2023 
 
□ I will be attending the Kindergarten Workshop on the 24th May 2023 
 


